
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 12:47 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Richard Stevens

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Retired

-- Address --

-- Comments --
We wish to offset our electricity costs by installing solar collectors to feed electricity back into the grid. Today we
received confirmation from Hydro One that our local Ferndale substation cannot accept this. We do not agree to cost
increases projected by Hydro One when they eliminate seasonal rates when we can’t feed power back into the grid.
The substation must be upgraded to accept our proposed installations before such changes are made.
We all have to move to electricity and avoid fossil fuels. Hydro One needs to prepare.
Thx.




